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Dear Parent/Carer,

Important information about disruption to our provision due to industrial action – Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May

I wrote to you last week with details of the impact of industrial action this Thursday.  I am now able to inform you about the impact of a second strike day on Tuesday 2nd May.
 
A number of teachers are taking part in this action on both days.  The governing body wants to minimise disruption for our community as much as possible, however, they do have to consider what we can safely manage given the staff who will not be working.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to notify you that as a result of the industrial action, school will be closed to the following classes on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May (please note it will impact differently on the two days).

Thursday 27th April – as notified in my previous letter
 
Junior School
Year 3
All closed
Year 4
4LK closed
4MC closed
4SL open
Year 5
All closed
Year 6
All open


	 
	Infant School

	Nursery
	All open

	Reception
	All open

	Year 1
	All closed

	Year 2
	All open



Tuesday 2nd May
 
Junior School
Year 3
All closed
Year 4
4LK closed
4MC closed
4SL open
Year 5
All closed
Year 6
All open


	 
	Infant School

	Nursery
	All open

	Reception
	All open

	Year 1
	All closed

	Year 2
	All closed




If your child is in a closed class, there will be remote learning activities for the day available for them to access through their Purple Mash login.

There will be a small amount of childcare provision for vulnerable children in closed classes and we will contact identified families directly about this.  There will also be a very limited number of childcare places available for children of parents who are critical workers with no other adults available to care for the child at home.  These places need to be applied for using the form sent out previously.  These places are very limited and if you apply, we will contact you to let you know if there is a place available for your child.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. A. Orlik – Executive Head
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